FS to visit Dublin

The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, will set off tomorrow night (May
30) for Dublin, Ireland.

During his stay, he will deliver a keynote speech at a seminar co-
organised by Invest Hong Kong and Enterprise Ireland to promote co-operation
between Hong Kong and Ireland in financial technologies and aircraft leasing
business.

He will also meet with senior government officials of Ireland as well as
members of the banking and business sector to brief them on the latest
developments of Hong Kong.

Mr Chan will return to Hong Kong in the morning of June 3.

In his absence, the Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development, Mr
Edward Yau, will act as Financial Secretary.


http://www.government-world.com/fs-to-visit-dublin/

